
Embassy of India
Tokyo

Tender Notice

Embassy of India invites tenders from reputed firms
for  whitewashing  at  one  of  the  Officers  apartments  at
Shiroganedai. Details can be discussed during site visit. 

Date and time for the site visit can be arranged for
the interested firms telephonically/ e-mail. 

The last date for submission of tender is 20th March,
2020.  

Contact  details:  Head  of  Chancery  E-mail:
hoc.tokyo@mea.gov.in  

Phone number: 03 3262 2688


